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God, your way is holy!
The response from the Holy See to the « Letter
from the Assumption Family »
Calls, Nominations, Changes...
Assumptionist education in Belgium: building
bridges of unity and solidarity
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Fr. Frans Desmet leaves Korea after a mission of 27 years
Fr. Benoît Grière: “The challenge for Asian
communities is unity”
Development can be learned!
Vice-Province of East Africa
The holiness of Father d’Alzon: an
acknowledgment that counts
The history of a family: the Daudé
In Togo, a new church will rise from the earth
Remembering sister Renée Guido Poppa
Our Departed Brothers
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